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Date: Thu, 17 Aug 2006 10:30:50 -0400
From: "Susan Erickson" <ericksos@michigan.gov> Add To Address Book | This is Spam
Subject: Re: Rochester Hills Madison Park 2006-1071

To: "Derek Delacourt" <delacoud@rochesterhills.org>
Ce: "Karen Best" <BESTK@michigan.gov>, "Amy Butler" <BUTLERAA@michigan.gov>, "Clifford

Heckathorn" <HECKATHC@michigan.gov>, "Andrew Hogarth" <HOGARTHA @michigan.gov>,

"Benjamin Mathews" <MATHEWSB@michigan.gov>, "Edwyna McKee"
<MCKEEE@michigan.gov>, "Bruce Moore" <MOOREBC@michigan.gov>, "Philip Schrantz"

<SCHRANTP@michigan.gov>, "Cheryl Wilson" <WILSONCR@michigan.gov>

Derek, In reviewing the email sent to you by Bruce Moore tc transmit our
comments on the draft application for this project, I wanted to clarify
that the application was submitted by REI and not the city or the BRA.
The DEQ understands that the City and the Brownfield Redevelopment
authority (BRA) have not submitted a signed application or agreed to be
the applicant for the project yet. We have reviewed and provided ocur
comments on the draft application at the reguest of REI. Normally we
would not review or provide comments on an administratively incomplete
application. Normally we would work with the applicant (i.e. the local
unit of government or the BRA) to ensure that the submitted application
is a final applicaticn and would require only one review. However, in
the interest of moving this project forward, the following comments were
provided. Bruce Moore is out of the office teoday and tomorrow. Please

let me know if you have any questions.

Susan Erickson, Chief
Environmental Stewardship Grants and Loans Unit

517-241-8707
Environmental Science and Services Division, DEQ

>»» Bruce Moore 08/16/06 10:22 AM >>>
Derek, sorry for the delay in getting this information toc you. Let me

know if you have any questions. If I am not available (I will be out of
the office Thurs and Friday of this week) please give Ms. Susan Erickson
a vall at 517-241-8707, (erickson@Michigan.gov)

You will £ind attached cur review comments regarding the Rochester
Hills Brownfield Redevelopment Authorities application for Brownfield
Redevelopment grant and loan funding. This application has been
assigned a tracking code number of 2006-1071. Please inciude this
tracking code number on all documents and correspondence relating to

this application. thark you.

The application was received in this office on August 3, 2006, however,
the application package was found to be incomplete. The BRA is
interested in receiving an expedited review of this application and for
this reason the DEQ has proceeded with a review of this submittal
although the package was incomplete.

In a phone call on Friday, 8/11/06, we discussed in general the
findings of our review with you. The attached notes provide specific
details on what is necessary to provide an administratively complete
package, and what is necessary to enable the DEQ to approve your

application for funding.
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